
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets MP Hussein Mu’nis

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, met with MP Hussein

Mu'nis, and discussed strategies for passing the laws currently under review in the Parliament.

H.E.  emphasized  the  importance  of  strengthening  Parliament's  oversight  and  legislative

functions and seizing this opportunity to enact critical laws vital to the political system's

structure and the people's needs.

H.E. also stressed the need to safeguard the stability achieved during this period, noting that

it has been secured through great sacrifices and should be preserved and transformed into a

lasting peace.

Additionally, H.E. highlighted the importance of continuing to deliver services and complete

ongoing projects. We called for increased support to the provinces, empowering them to fulfill

the expectations of their citizens, and ensuring they receive their full constitutional, legal,

and administrative rights.


